
 
 

 

Request to change the date of the December Board of Health Meeting 

The county will be holding an event on December 12th that would conflict with your board’s normally 

scheduled meeting. County staff have requested that we change the date of that Board of Health 

meeting.  

Staff recommends that your board approve changing the date of your December meeting to December 

5th at 5:00pm. 


